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 Gary Thompson NOBJ2015/4436/P 11/09/2015  20:53:05 Dear Camden Planning,

 

I am the owner of the ground floor flat at number 17 Rona Road, the direct neighbour to the proposed 

development at 19 Rona Road.  The house at number 19  is currently in a very bad way, falling apart in 

some places, so a high quality development will be very welcome. I understand that the basement will 

be added and I have no objections to this.

Yours sincerely

Gary Thompson

17 Rona Road

 Lisa Dittmar OBJ2015/4436/P 12/09/2015  11:45:53 I am glad that there are plans for fixing up this property, but I object to the plans for the outdoor deck. I 

live in the property next door and the structure planned for the deck and the "privacy wall" will block 

the light (for personal use and for the existing plants on the deck) and will block our view.

I would also ask that works start after 9am on weekends.

17 Rona Road
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